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LICENSING COMMITTEE WORK PROGRAMME 2015/16 
 
 
7th March 2016 
 

 Feedback from the Hackney Carriage and Private Hire Taxi Liaison 
Meetings held on 18th January 2016 

 

 Hackney Carriage and Private Hire Vehicles, to consider a consultation to 
review the Council’s current vehicle age policies  

 

 Consideration of a Penalty Points Scheme for Hackney Carriage and 
Private Hire Drivers 

 
 

 
 
To Be Allocated To Suitable Available Dates in 2016/2017 
 

 To consider the options of offering a 1 year, 3 year and 5 year private hire 
operator’s licence 

 

 Wheelchair Accessible Vehicles – Policy Consultation   
 

 Hackney Carriage and Private Hire Vehicles Age Policies formal 
consultation  

 

 Penalty Points Scheme for Hackney Carriage and Private Hire Drivers 
consultation results 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 


